
February 12, 2020 

 

Chairman Richard Shelby 

U.S. Senate Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, D.C. 20510 

 

Chairman Roy Blunt 

Subcommittee on Labor, Health and Human 

Services, Education and Related Agencies 

U.S. Senate Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, D.C. 20510 

 

 

Vice Chairman Patrick Leahy 

U.S. Senate Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, D.C. 20510 

 

Ranking Member Patty Murray  

Subcommittee on Labor, Health and Human 

Services, Education and Related Agencies 

U.S. Senate Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Chairmen Shelby and Blunt, Vice Chair Leahy and Ranking Member Murray: 
 
As you consider Labor, Health and Human Services appropriations for Fiscal Year FY (2021), the 
Trauma Coalition, a broad group of organizations representing the nations frontline trauma 
providers, writes to ask you to provide 



Our organizations stand ready to work with you to support this critical effort. Thank you for your 

consideration.  

Sincerely,  


